
April 30, 2014

Mrs. Rose Marie Gerstenberger
715 Pleasant Hill Road
Landrum, South Carolina 29356

RE: Pleasant Hill Road (S-114) - Greenville County

Dear Mrs. Gerstenberger:

Thank you for your recent request to Governor Nikki Haley concerning the condition of Pleasant
Hill Road (S-114) in Greenville County. Members of my staffhave investigated your request and I offer
the following assessment.

Pleasant Hill Road is a state maintained, non-Federal Aid secondary road. Portions of this road
are paved, but the portion which you are inquiring about is an unimproved, gravel road which does not
qualify for Federal funding. Unfortunately, SCDOT does not have a dedicated funding source for paving
of unimproved, gravel roads. SCDOT has historically relied on the County Transportation Committees
(CTC) to address this particular area of need as funding is available.

As per your conversation with District Maintenance Engineer Jason Allison, our maintenance
crews will repair the potholes in the gravel portion of Pleasant Hill Road and inspect the ditches to
ensure they are functioning properly. They will also continue to monitor the condition of Pleasant Hill
Road until such time that more permanent improvements can be made.

I recommend you contact the Greenville County CTC at 864-467-7105 to advocate for the
paving of the unimproved segment of the road. If you have any questions concerning maintenance of
Pleasant Hill Road or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact District Maintenance
Engineer Jason Allison at 864-241-1010.

Claude V. Fuller, Jr.
Deputy Secretary for Engineering
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